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Dear GMB members, 
 
 
As you will know, GMB has recently balloted members at Gatwick Ground 
Services on pay. 
 
The results have been collated and 98% of you rejected the pay offer, with 88% 
of you voted in favour of taking industrial action. 
 
GMB has informed GGS of the ballot result and have asked us for further talks. 
 
We will be scheduling talks with the company soon, with the aim of securing an 
improved pay offer. 
 
As soon as we have any more details for you, we will of course let you know. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Catherine Mathews 
GMB Organising Assistant 
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